
From: Tony Barton [mailto:tbarton@westongov.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 7:52 AM 
To: 'Cheryl Kregel WCC Clerk'; 'Cheryl Kregel' 

Cc: blambert@westongov.com; mertman@westongov.com; thunt@westongov.com; 
rrossman@westongov.com 

Subject: Letter to forest service 

 

Cheryl, 

I will bring copies to the meeting.  Just thought I would give everyone a few extra minutes to 

look it over. 

 

Thanks,, 

 

Tony 

 


